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REMINDER 

Coaches & Judges: Your AAU membership card is  

available online at the AAU website, aausports.org. 

Please be sure to print out your membership card 

and bring it with you to all competitions, as it serves 

as your ID for all AAU sanctioned events.  Judges, 

please follow the link to AAU Judges' numbers.  

 

Steve Landon 

Jeri Inman 

Nancee Truelove 

Stella Sponsler 

Lee Whitmore 

A repeat is a 2.0 deduction for 

not doing correct pass.  

THANK YOU 

The T & T Executive Committee would like to thank all 

AAU coaches for their continued support. You are   

greatly appreciated and we hope to see you and your 

athletes at the 2016 AAU Junior Olympic Games in   

Houston, TX.  

We are working on           

updating the AAU        

Handbook. Be on the     

lookout for it within the 

next couple months. 

There are several events happening 

in January/ February. Please visit the 

AAU T&T Website for more info.  

January: Chesterfield, MO 

February: KY, TN and  OK 


